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Fax (360) 587-3852
              (360) 753-7012


                                                                                   candaces@localaccess.com

September 26, 2013

VIA E-FILING
Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:
H&R Waterworks, Inc. - Second Revision of Sheet No. 2 Canceling First Revision of Sheet No. 2; Third Revision of Sheet No. 3.4 Canceling Second Revision of Sheet No. 3.4; Fourth Revision of Sheet No. 17 Canceling Third Revision of Sheet No. 17
Dear Mr. King:


Attached are the above-referenced tariff sheets.  The purpose of this filing is to make clarifications to language in the Index Page to better reflect the content of Schedule 4, to add the Walczak Water System and Whiskey Hollow Water System to the list of systems served on Sheet No. 3.4 and to make a corresponding change to reflect the addition of the systems in Schedule 4 to Sheet No. 17.  These are all technical changes and do not affect service to customers.  Therefore, a customer notice has not been sent.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.








Sincerely,








RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/cs
cc:
client (via e-mail)
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